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Page 11 Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

Fr. Jim spoke at all the Masses 
last weekend, announcing the 
start of the main phase of our 
Capital Campaign.  The full text 
is on the parish website 
(saintmargaret.com).  The 
important points are: 

1) The proposed renovations 
and repairs focus on 
ensuring safety and security, 
increasing handicapped 
accessibility, saving energy 
and reducing operating 
costs. 

2) The final prioritizing of 
projects came about from 
parishioners’ input in the 
Feasibility Study. 

3) Projects will be done in 
phases, based on the pledges 
that come back to the parish 
over the next three to four 
years; there will be no 
borrowing or going into debt. 

4) The very first projects will be 
the renovation of the front 
entrance and the outside 
side stairs. 

5) The pledges of parishioners 
in an earlier phase (before 
Christmas) were very 

Parish Presentations This Week 

 Tuesday, January 30th Parish Center @ 7:30 pm 

 Wednesday, January 31st Parish Center @ 2:30 pm 

Public Meetings Held 

Total Pledged: $352,250 
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Thank you – Thank you 
Thank You 

On behalf of Father Jim 
and the campaign committee 
we thank you for your support. 
As of this past week, 80 
families have returned their 
pledge for a total of $352,250.  
In the upcoming weeks every 
family is encouraged to 
consider making a generous 
pledge of support payable over 
a period of three to four years.  
The campaign is being 
conducted on the basis of 
equal sacrifice, not equal 
giving.  Not every family 
can make the same size 
pledge, but every family 
can make the same size 
sacrifice. 

encouraging.  Their actual 
payments allow us to take the 
initial steps of hiring an 
architect for these essential 
projects.    

6) Other presentations are being 
offered in this latter part of 
January so that more 
parishioners can hear more 
details about the campaign, 
receive literature and ask 
questions. 

Any contribution, over and above 
the usual support of our parish, is 
deeply appreciated and will be an 
expression of sacrificial giving in 
order to allow St. Margaret of 
Scotland to continue to be a place 
for people to come to deepen their 
connection with the Lord Jesus. 

Pastor Opens Campaign 


